
 

 

The flare boom for Topsides is currently being fabricated in Port-aux-Basques, Newfoundland.  
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 Techsploration Participants Tour Bull Arm 
 
Students from Tricentia Academy in Arnold’s Cove participated in the Techsploration site tour of Bull Arm on 
March 24th. Techsploration is a not-for-profit organization that was established in 1998 to provide young women 
from grades nine through twelve with opportunities to explore science, trades and technology occupations.  The 
program also helps these students understand the importance of high school math and science for their future 
careers. ExxonMobil Canada is a proud sponsor of Techsploration. 
 
 

Earth Day 
Hebron Community Relations 
staff, Roxane Wareham and 
Camille Rose, had a fun morning 
celebrating Earth Day with K-6 
students at Southwest Arm 
Academy in Little Heart’s Ease. 
The students discussed ways to 
keep the planet clean and safe, 
and participated in an 
environment-themed activity.  
 
 

Students from Tricentia Academy with Thomas Murphy, Topsides Safety Advisor  
at the Deep Water Site lookout. 
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Contact Us 
The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to 
the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are 
generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours.  
 

Telephone: 709-463-1033    
Facsimile: 709-463-1034    
Email:   info@kkc-gbs.com 

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com. 
 

Project Workforce 
In March, 94% of the employees at Bull Arm 
were residents of Newfoundland and Labrador. 
As well, 91% of the total workforce at all 
project related worksites in the province, were 
residents of Newfoundland and Labrador. 

 

Iron ore bulk carrier (top) and fly ash bulk carrier (left) 
moored at the flotilla for installation of solid ballast in the 

Gravity Based Structure. 
 

Heavy lift vessel (TakLift 6) at  
deep water site. 

View of the pier and quay at Bull Arm Topsides Site, with living 
quarters module hall in background. 

 

Public Bus Tours 
The Hebron Project will be conducting public 
bus tours of the Bull Arm site June through 

October of this year. 

For more information, please see our project 
website at www.hebronproject.com. 

To book a reservation, please contact  
Camille at 709-463-1033 or email 
 bullarm.bustours@kkc-gbs.com. 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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